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Announcement of the work of WebTrader 

Dear clients, 

We would like to inform you that due to technical difficulties, trading via WebTrader is not 
possible. We direct you to use the mobile or desktop platform. 

Technical support is working to eliminate the difficulties and we hope to enable trading through 
WebTrader soon. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience.

	 	  


